VOID SHEEY

TC: {icenss Fee lanagement Erancn

& y) . R

FROM: F g o T

SUBJECT: JOIDED AFPLICATION

Control Numper: Ul #90 4/

Agplicant: ffﬁ ujkﬂj‘/ ~ifwﬁ”53&'ﬂ9/
iyt -

Late Voiceq: k_z/_y /j </

Teason Tor Yoid:

Ao vl ucZ n/C* Y4 4217

,,m 280026 94020 % >

cignature
~ttacnment:
yrficial Recora Copy of

‘oided Action

*OR LFMB USE ONWLY

Tinal Seview of YUID Completea:

[] Refung Authorized and processed
[] No Refuna Cue

] Fee Exempt or Fee iot Requirec

Comments: Log completed

il;;()(}zrfl Processea by:




Medical Center

Veterans

921 Northeast 13th Street

fkiahoma City, OK 73104
CEIVET
1

Administration JA | 489

In Reply Refer To:

July 12, 1993

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400

Arlington, Texas 76011-8064

Attn: Mr. Jack E. Whitten

Re: License No.: 35-00526-04
Docket No.: 030-02873
Control No.: 462953

Dear Mr. Whitten:

Enclosed is the supplementary information in response to your
review of our license renewal application. To expedite the
processing of our license renewal application, we have added the
statements of our willingness to accept your rulings where we are
requesting deviations from the normal procedures.

We would also like to take thig opportunity to inform you of the
following change in the administration by the Radiation Safety
Committee., Recently, the Committee has come to the decision that
efficiency will be improved by changing the frequency of renewal of
internal authorization from annually to biennially. (This means
that item 10.2.1C on page 13 of our revised license application now
reads "Biennial renewal of apprcved user minilicenses with
appropriate amendments and changes".)

I shall be most happy to answer any questions. My telephone
number is (405) 270-0501 Ext. 5359 (FTS 743-5359). When I am not
at my desk, messages can be left at Extension 1960.

Sinceifly,

fobebt LBCK (1:&{

Radiatxon Safety Offlcer

Copy to: Director (00)

Chief of Staff (11)

Chairman, Radiation Safety Committee
Milton Gross, M.D.
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